

January 21, 2016

City Council President Linda M. Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am requesting a one-year **Waiver of Residency** for Elizabeth Treadup Pio. Liz moved to her husband's home in Acushnet following their marriage. Liz has been employed in the Mayor's Office since 2006 and is a dedicated employee who, as Public Information Officer, makes invaluable contributions to the operation of the office and the City. She will be available at your meeting for any questions.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

cc: Atty. Treadup-Pio